Verbick, Jim

From: Mitchell Turino <mitchell@ioarcade.bar>
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 1:04 PM

To: licensing

Subject: I/O Arcade Bar, LLC Liquor License Extension
Attachments: IB Note.pdf

To whom it may concern,

See attached pdf for a note from Derek Card of Imperial Builders, the general contractor in charge of I/O
Arcade Bar at 720 Williamson St. Due to how backed up the state is with project approval, I/O will likely not be
ready to acquire its license until after its current October 1st deadline. Thus, we're requesting a one month

extension to complete our work.

Best,

Mitchell Turino
Owner/Operator
I/0 Arcade Bar
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Derek Card

Imperial Builders & Contractors, LLC
4837 Dream Lane

Madison, Wi 53718

B IMPERIAL BUILDERS &
ST CONTRACTORS, L.L.C.

Building Dreams... Residential & Commercial

Hi Mitch,

I wanted to inform you we will not be able to meet the October 1% completion date for the 1/O
Arcade Bar. Your project requires state approved plans for the plumbing. The average approval time for
that process is currently 4-5 weeks. There is usually an option to pay the overtime fee for expedited
approval to be done after hours. However that service is not being offered right now because all of the
reviewers are already working overtime to keep up with the current demand. | will let you know the
expected completion date as soon as your plans are approved. We would expect Nov. 1% to be an
attainable date.

Derek




